
P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

The ELC preschool year started on Wednesday, September

6, 2023. We have a full enrollment and have been having a 

Early Learning Center
classes begin!
by Tammy Roberge, Preschool Director

great time playing on our relocated

playground, learning in the classroom,

and celebrating Rosh Hashanah. 

Thank you, Laura Sher, for teaching us

to make round challah! Apples dipped in

honey are delicious for a sweet new

year. Shanah Tovah!

Tammy Roberge and the ELC Team

(Elian, Amy, Steve, Laura, & Marge)

 

QUESTIONS ABOUT THE ELC?
Call Preschool Director Tammy Roberge: 603-436-5301, ext. 23,

or send an email to preschooldirector@templeisraelnh.org.
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